
Safeguarding at Barrow Hedges Primary School - 2021-2022 

“Safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children is 

everyone’s responsibility”. (KCSIE, p4) 

Who should I speak to if I have a concern? 
If you have any concerns relating to Child 
Protection or Safeguarding, please contact one 
of the school’s Designated Safeguarding officers 
immediately.  
 
They are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L Wood – Headteacher 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs M Rondeau - Assistant 
Headteacher 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Miss M Wilson – Assistant 
Headteacher & Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Officer 

   

  

All Designated Safeguarding Officers can be 

contacted via the school office, in person, 

via telephone on 020 8643 4428, or by 

email to office@barrowhedges.com. 

If you are concerned about something and 

do not wish to discuss it with a Designated 

Safeguarding Officer, you may wish to 

discuss it with one of the following people 

or organisations: 

Safeguarding Link Governor Officer: 

Natasha Nardell 

 

(contactable via the school office or 

nnardell@cirrusrtrust.uk)  

Deputy Safeguarding Link Governor 

Officer: Chantel Dyason 

 

(contactable via the school office or 

cdyason@cirrusrtrust.uk)  

Children's First Contact Service (CFCS): 020 
8770 6001 / 6072 
Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO): 
020 8770 4776 
NSPCC Helpline (24/7): 0808 800 5000 
(help@nspcc.org.uk)  
NSPCC Whistleblowing Helpline: 0800 028 
0285 
 
Childline: 0800 1111 

Mrs K Duncan – Deputy  
Headteacher & Deputy Designated 
Safeguarding Officer 
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